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Merry Christmas from Staghorn 

Staghorn is a wonderful place to live especially 

during the Christmas holidays.  It’s great fun 

driving through our neighborhood and looking 

at the Christmas lights. What a beautiful sight. 

 

Nothing like pancakes, sausage and scrambled 

eggs on a chilly December morning for Braelynn 

Truby, the King’s granddaughter. 

The “Breakfast with Santa” event took place 

on December 9, 2023. Almost 50 adults and 

children came to the Staghorn Recreation 

Center to enjoy a special breakfast, to sing 

Christmas carols and to see smiling children 

sitting on Santa’s lap. Thanks to the coaching 

and event promotion of Cheryl Martin. And 

the setup by Pam and David McGee. 

Santa Visits Staghorn 

At 8:00 AM preparation began for the big day. 

Vicki Long was busy cooking scrabbled eggs 

while Bob Hutchinson and Mark Harrell 

flipped the pancakes and checked the sausages 

in the oven. 

By 9:00 AM families began to arrive. They were 

encouraged to find a place to sit and get in line 

for their special breakfast. Tona Harrell and 

Karen Hutchinson made sure the food was hot 

and acted as servers while Nancy Will served 

the orange juice and chocolate milk. Craig 

Gieler, with the help of Pippa Fouche, led the 

singing of Christmas carols. 

Thanks to Vicki Long, at 10:00 AM sharp the 

front door of Staghorn’s Recreation Center 

opened and guess who appeared? It was “a 

little old man so lively and quick, I knew in a 

moment it must be St. Nick.” 

 



Scenes from Breakfast with Santa 

 

The Woody and Wanda King family all got 

together and wore matching Pajamas and two 

girls wore Santa Claus slippers to “Breakfast 

with Santa”. It was a big hit with everyone. 

 

The Adam and Macie Fouche family came to 

help out with the Christmas Caroling and 

Pippa’s shirt was “All Lit Up”. She helped pass 

out Christmas music and sing Christmas songs. 

Making Spirits Bright 

If you drive down Hwy 335 in the evening, you 

have seen the 20-foot-tall Snowman and 

beautifully decorated home for Christmas at 

7345 Brockton Road.  

 

This is the home of David and Becky Bowen 

who moved here from the Buford – Suwanee 

area. They are life long sweethearts having 

met at the age of 16. Both graduated from 

Georgia State University. Becky has always 

enjoyed decorating for Christmas but this 

season has special meaning as she lost both 

her parents this past year. 

 
Staghorn Chapel Christmas Tree 

Your financial support is important to our 

success as a community. 

Craig Gieler SPEHOA Secretary 


